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11 March 2016

Dear Parents

ST JOHNS SPORTS RELIEF BAKE OFF – FRIDAY 18TH MARCH

Further to the information you have already received from Mr Marsden (Head of PE) this
week, St John's School is organising a number of activities to raise funds for Sports Relief,
ranging from a sponsored walk/run, basketball challenge, ninja warrior and whole school
aerobics. I am sure that all these activities will mean a fun packed few days for the students
and staff alike.

You may have been watching the BBC Sports Relief Bake Off, so in true Hollywood/Berry
style we will be holding our own Bake Off competition. Staff, students and parents are
encouraged to bring in a loaf or tray bake to enter the Bake Off competition (unfortunately,
the entries cannot be baked in school). If you or your child are interested in entering the
competition then please request a Bake Off sticker from myself which needs to be attached
to the underside of your baked entry.

The competition will take place on Friday morning and judged in two categories by our very
own Paul Hollywood and Mary Berry:

Loaf of your choice e.g. Banana loaf, ginger loaf, lemon drizzle loaf, etc

Tray bake e.g.brownies, flap jacks, millionaire shortbread, etc

So have some fun 'tray'n your loaf' by showing off your baking skills and be the best baker
you can be.

All entries for the competition must be brought into school on Friday morning. Judging will
take place at 09.45 and all entries will then be used in the cake sale for all students at first
break. Students will need to bring in money on this day to buy slices of cake and all proceeds
from the sale will go to Sports Relief.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Wolanski
Head of Faculty, ICT and Business Studies
awolanski@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com


